
Our Contact Details are as follows:- 
Tel – 0161 761 5770 - Email: ffn7@fisherfeldchildcare.co.uk

Or keep in touch with iConnect/ParentZone, please ask a member of staff if you need help

NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH

DORSET DRIVE

Dates for the Diary:
TUESDAY 7TH FEBRUARY –  SAFER INTERNET DAY

Day of talking about stranger danger and using the internet (Chicken clickin book, penguin pig book)
WEDNESDAY 8TH FEBRUARY -  MENTAL HEALTH WEEK

Dress down day, bring in your favourite teddy and enjoy a day of yoga and relaxing activities.
TUESDAY 14TH FEBRUARY - VALENTINES DAY 

Wear red to nursery and we will have a bake sale in the entrance.
20TH – 24TH FEBRUARY – FEBRUARY HALF TERM

Nursery closed for grant children or term time children.
TUESDAY 21ST FEBRUARY - PANCAKE DAY

THURSDAY 2ND MARCH – WORLD BOOK DAY
Dress as your favourite book character.

FRIDAY 10TH MARCH – NURSERY CLOSED FOR COMPANY TRAINING DAY
FRIDAY 17TH MARCH – RED NOSE DAY – PJ and CRAZY hair day

19TH MARCH – MOTHERS DAY
WC13th March mothers day hamper on sale for raffle tickets.

LOOK WHAT WE HAVE DONE… 
Across the nursery we have been focussing on music and movement exploring our new music area. We have been practising 
breathing excersizes, yoga moves and discovering different types of beats and music through our vinyl record player! The 
children have loved dancing to carribean, classical and rock records and being introduced to some music they have never heard 
before.
We have recently been enhancing our home corner areas with new family photos and new dressing areas following the children 
interest from dressing up at home.
As a whole setting we have loved carrying out a full forest school week where we focussed on ‘Going on a bear hunt’. We 
dressed as bears, had facepaint, explored the woodlands, baked, and created lots of outdoor creative crafts.

LOOK WHAT WE WILL BE DOING… 
In February we will be focussing on emotions and linking this with mental health week and valentines day. We will be talking 
about different emotions and using one of our favourite books ‘The colour monster’.

February 2023


